NOTIFICATION OF WORKS

Brisbane Street Upgrade

January-March 2025

Road Reconstruction Works

As part of Council's ongoing commitment to access and liveability of the region's towns and villages,
Council is undertaking road access improvement works along Brisbane Street, adjacent to the
shopping centre and intersection at Eaglesfield and Brisbane street, 115 - 143 Brisbane Street,
Beaudesert.

These works are immediately adjacent and complement upgrade works along the main street of
Beaudesert. The works are at the stage now that we need to rebuild the driveways into and out of the

shopping centre located at 115 - 143 Brisbane Street Beaudesert This is required to improve the
stormwater and road pavement along this section of Brisbane Street.

When will it happen?

Works are scheduled to commence in mid-January 2025. Improvement works are expect to take up to
3 months, weather and conditions permitting. Works will generally occur between 6:00am and
6:00pm, Monday to Friday, and may include night works when particular activities are required.

Where will it happen?

Works will occur at the entry and exit of the shopping centre and intersection at Eaglesfield and
Brisbane street. 115 - 143 Brisbane Street, Beaudesert.

What can | expect?

Residents and business owners will experience reduced speed limits approaching works.

Pedestrian and vehicle movements will be altered and redirected but maintained during the works
with as safety measures will need to be implemented to assist safe movements.

Your patience and understanding is appreciated.
Questions?

Any enquiries regarding the works should be directed to Council on 07 5540 5111 or
mail@scenicrim.qgld.gov.au.
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